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FAIRFAX HALL
10/31/09 10/31/09NOISE COMPLAINT                 

                
1300 MASSACHUSETTS AVE CLOSED1:26 AM 1:26 AM CAMBRIDGE

Officers dispatched to a report of loud noise. Officers arrived and searched the area and report all is quiet and in      
order.                                                                                                                    

10/31/09 10/31/09 MT AUBURN ST / UNIVERSITY RDASSIST CAMBRIDGE POLICE 
                        CLOSED3:15 AM 2:45 AM CAMBRIDGE

Officer dispatched to take a report that an individual was struck by a motor vehicle. Officer arrived and spoke to the    
individual who stated they were struck by a motor vehicle and dragged approximately 150 feet. The individual sustained a  
laceration to the back of their head, right hand and wrist. Officers report CPD was notified of the incident and took over
the scene when they arrived.                                                                                              

CHILD HALL
10/31/09 10/31/09UNWANTED GUEST                

                  
26 EVERETT ST CLOSED11:45 AM 11:45 AM CAMBRIDGE

Officers dispatched to a report of an unwanted guest. Officers arrived and report the individual was gone on arrival.     

JOHNSTON GATE
10/31/09 10/31/09SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY           

                  
47 HARVARD YARD CLOSED12:03 PM 12:03 PM CAMBRIDGE

Officers dispatched to a report that an individual was asking passersby for money. Officers arrived and searched the area 
for the individual with negative results.                                                                                 

GATE 20
10/31/09 10/31/09HAZARDOUS CONDITION      

                       
20 ATHLETIC COMPLEX CLOSED12:36 PM 12:36 PM ALLSTON

Officer dispatched to a report of a tree down in the area. Officer reports the tree has been removed and all is in order. 

GRISWOLD HALL
10/31/09 10/31/09SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY           

                  
1525 MASSACHUSETTS AVE CLOSED3:17 PM 3:17 PM CAMBRIDGE
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Officers dispatched to a report of an individual yelling profanities. Officers arrived and searched the area for the      
individual with negative results.                                                                                         

LAMONT LIBRARY
10/31/09 10/31/09THEFT REPORT                       

             
11 QUINCY ST OPEN6:07 PM 4:30 PM  - 5:00 PM CAMBRIDGE

Officer dispatched to take a report of a stolen unattended and unsecured black Adidas backpack valued at $20.00 that      
contained a black Toshiba laptop computer valued at $400.00.                                                              

AU BON PAIN
10/31/09 10/31/09TRESPASS WARNING             

                   
1360 MASSACHUSETTS AVE CLOSED9:40 PM 9:40 PM CAMBRIDGE

Officer observed an individual that reportedly had a no trespass warning for all of Harvard University property in the    
area. A field interview was conducted and the individual was run for wants/warrants with negative results. The individual 
was sent on their way with a no trespass warning for the Au Bon Pain.                                                     

JOHNSTON GATE
10/31/09 10/31/09THEFT REPORT                       

             
47 HARVARD YARD CLOSED9:48 PM 5:05 PM  - 9:30 PM CAMBRIDGE

Officer dispatched to take a report of a stolen beige Specialized Expedition mountain bicycle valued at $122.00 and a     
cable bicycle lock valued at $20.00. There were no suspicious individuals seen in the area at the time of the theft.      

SEVER HALL
10/31/09 10/31/09THEFT REPORT                       

             
25 HARVARD YARD OPEN9:51 PM 9:00 PM  - 9:50 PM CAMBRIDGE

Officer dispatched to a report of an open vending machine door. Officer arrived and reports the lock to the vending       
machine was in the closed position and the door was open. Officer reports various food items valued at $50.00 were missing
from the machine. Officer took custody of  the remaining food items and cash hat were left in the vending machine. Officer
reports management was notified of the incident.                                                                          
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SHALER LN 6
10/31/09 10/31/09SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY           

                  
6 SHALER LN CLOSED11:18 PM 11:18 PM CAMBRIDGE

Officers dispatched to a report of an open window. Officers report when the individual returned they noticed their window 
was open and crooked. The individual reported nothing was missing and all was in order. The officers were informed another
occupant had left the window open.                                                                                        

CURRIER HOUSE A
10/31/09 10/31/09 11:00 PM -LOUD PARTY                           

           
64 LINNAEAN ST CLOSED11:25 PM 11/1/09  2:00 AM CAMBRIDGE

While on detail officer observed numerous individuals attempting to gain access to a party. Officer was informed the party
was at capacity and the individuals waiting outside would not be allowed access. Officers arrived and informed the        
individuals waiting outside they would not be able to access the party. Transportation services were informed to not bring
anymore individuals to the party and the individuals waiting were to be transported from the area.                        

TUCHMAN HALL D
10/31/09 10/31/09LOUD PARTY                           

           
64 LINNAEAN ST CLOSED11:32 PM 11:32 PM CAMBRIDGE

Officers dispatched to a report of a loud party in room 102. Officers report upon their arrival the party was ending and  
the individuals were leaving the area.                                                                                    

MOWER HALL A
10/31/09 10/31/09ASSIST OTHER PD                  

               
16 HARVARD YARD CLOSED11:33 PM 11:33 PM CAMBRIDGE

Officers assisted the Boston College Police in locating an individual.                                                    


